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I am concerned about a draft decision from the Department of Environmental Protection that
may expand the Juniper Ridge Landfill despite opposition from the Penobscot Nation, area
residents and environmental groups. It is clear that air pollution, leachate contamination in the
Penobscot, and the odors will highly impact those living nearby and downstream. Sounds like
environmental injustice to me.

Natasha Mayers
538 townhouse rd.
whitefield, me
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